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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Subject: New Uniform Recycling Initiative – Donations Welcome! 
 
We are excited to announce a new Uniform Recycling Initiative, proudly led by our Student 
Parliament, with the aim of supporting families in our school community and promoting 
sustainability. 
 
We are inviting donations of clean, damage-free school uniforms that your children may 
have outgrown.  This includes items such as trousers, skirts, blazers and PE kits - all in 
good, wearable condition. 
 
To make donating as easy as possible, our two Student Parliament representatives have 
created uniform recycling bins, which are now located in both the West and East foyers of 
the school.  Donations can be dropped off there at any time during the school day until 
Monday, 30th June 2025. 
 
Once we have collected enough items, the Student Parliament will host a Uniform Recycling 
Event, where parents and guardians will be invited into school to browse and take home any 
suitable recycled uniforms.  The event will be free to attend, with the option to make a 
voluntary donation, and all funds raised will be donated to a charity chosen by the Student 
Parliament. 
 
This initiative is a great opportunity to reduce waste, support one another and contribute to a 
good cause.  We truly appreciate your support in helping us make it a success. 
 
Thank you for your generosity. 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs E Bell 
Student Parliament Coordinator 
 
 
 


